Issue 18

PEACE ARCH CURLING CENTRE

1475 Anderson Street White Rock BC

manager@peacearchcurling.com

www.peacearchcurling.com

T: 604 531 0244

Did you Know?

The tradition of a fun golf tournament to start the curling season will continue with our "Canada Proud" event scheduled for Nico Wynd on September 21st. We have lots of prizes, and the golf will be followed by a dinner party upstairs at the PACC lounge. The cost to play is \$100(+ tax), and option of dinner only is \$40. Players can register as teams or individuals. Please register early as space is limited!

see attached poster for more information

August 18th

REGISTRATION OPENS- 9 am.

When a league is full the returning teams have first right back. If you have not registered by September 1st then, any other registrations will be honored.

September 17 – 19

On ice clinics -hopefully

September 20

TRY CURLING EVENT - 2 sessions

September 21

Golf Social register on products page in our curling I/O

Sunday League starts our season

September 27 – Social Night

Stay Tuned for curling fun night Sponsored by OPTIMAL ICE and Breakaway Pottery

September 28 – L2C

Learn to Curl begins

The Eight Ender Page 1 of 4

Support our Club Fundraisers



Turn your dimes into dollars for PACC

PACC now has an account with Return-It Express. Just bag and drop your returnable beverage containers in a clear plastic bag - no sorting required. **Tip:** only put a maximum of 12 glass bottles in a bag to prevent breakage. **NOTE:** We will be **penalized** \$1 for any **garbage** in the bag or any unaccepted containers (e.g. American drink containers, buttermilk or whipping cream containers).

Take your bags to the express check-in at either of our local Return-It depots and print off a PACC label using our phone number – **604-531-0244** – to access the account on the tablet. **Stick label on and scan code.**

REMEMBER – EVEN THOUGH THE CLUB IS CLOSED IN THE SUMMER, YOU CAN STILL DEPOSIT YOUR CONTAINERS AND SUPPORT THE FUNDRAISER.

A thermometer on the office window shows our progress - \$850.00

NOTE: there was a brief glitch where my name appeared on the account. I did not personally benefit from your donations.

Curl BC Fees 2025-2026

Curl Canada has increased their fee to \$5 after 20 years of no increases. Next year the total cost will be \$27. Curl BC \$21, Insurance \$1, and Curl Can \$5. This fee will be increasing over the next few years to a total of \$30. Funds to go towards curling development.

Our Supporters

Special Thanks to our advertisers in the club.

Try to visit, purchase, and mention where you saw their sign!

Asahi Canada

Oceana Parc

Henry Drilling/D&B Auger

KPU University

Schill Insurance

Barnes Wheaton GM

Aspira Pacifica/Peninsula

IG Wealth Management-Rick Floer

Weeks Insurance

Christine and Blaine Makasoff

Fedewich & Witt Notary

Trevor Halford -MLA

Peace Arch News

MNP

Crystal Hearing

Larry Dyok

Murray Hyundai- White Rock

Support these Advertisers

If you know a company that wants exposure let our manager know.

The Eight Ender Page 2 of 4

Next Season – 2025-2026 – Managers Musings

Registration starts August 18th – get your name in on the leagues you want. Preference given to returning teams. League reps will be reaching out soon to remind you. The sooner leagues are filled then I can find the gaps to create learn to curl events.

The City of White Rock is having a by-election, and we are looking for 2 candidates who would be supportive of the curling club. Additionally, for Citizens of White Rock there is a budget survey at www.talkwhiterock.ca/budget2026

The club is looking at supporting candidates that support local sports, and particularly our curling facility. More information will be provided to those of you who live in White Rock as to the candidates that will be more receptive to our concerns with our facility. We have met with 3 and will be having more meetings/events for you to participate in. The campaign season is short so stay tuned.

The club has been working on having fees for games to be equal across all leagues. To accomplish this goal, a small increase in some leagues this year. The board has decided to use a more user pay model, so the building fee has been incorporated into league rates.

The club has an infrastructure grant application in process, as we must deal with an aging building. We are going to be replacing, next summer, the evaporator (outside of bar) as it is at end of life. Through hard work, and your generous donations we have our half of the money needed for the grant. Looking for experienced fundraising members who can think outside of the box.



Lounge Available to Rent

As a Curler of the club, you get a 25% discount on rental of the lounge. We have hosted: weddings, receptions, celebrations of life, and parties of all sorts.

Volunteer to help support your club!

Opportunities are:

Board of Directors/League Reps

Schools field trips

Vacuuming lounge/mopping side boards

Junior curling coordinator

Rental Coordinator

Volunteer Coordinator

Bonspiels

Summer cleaning

Club maintenance

Fundraising

Social Media

Photography of events

Club Coaching

The Eight Ender Page 3 of 4





FUN GOLF TOURNAMENT

Sunday, September 21, 2025

9 holes @ Nico Wynd Golf Course

Tee times 1:03 pm - 3:00 pm

Dinner and Prizes to follow @ PACC Upper Lounge



Theme: Canada Proud Sport your red and white

Have fun and raise funds for PACC

Cost: \$100.00 pp; dinner only \$40.00

(golf cart extra charge at the course)

Register online: https://peacearch.curling.io/en/products

Register as a foursome or individually

Committee will make up foursomes as necessary and notify you of your tee time.

Best Ball format - Longest Drive - Closest to the Pin - Putting Contest

Questions? Can you volunteer? Please text John @ 778-548-2284